
December Board Report

The month of December was fast and productive.  Browning Middle
School hosted the December Board Meeting and we were able to showcase our
staff and students for their hard work and dedication to BMS.

There were 11 instructional days and 1 snow day.  The students and staff
focused on Instruction and remaining healthy.  During the month of December we
had large numbers of COVID, the Flu and Strep Throat.  The attendance
numbers reflect this and it was our goal to remain healthy as much as we could
control.

The Spookinapi Coordinator, Kayla Burns, planned, prepared and
presented to all grade levels for one class period on the education of Vaping.
Students were shown different chemicals that are in Vapes and were also shown
the effects on a body that Vaping causes.  Ms. Burns has also started the Insight
Class for the students who have a behavior referral for vaping, drugs and/or
alcohol.  This class has not been provided to BMS students for several years and
we are very excited to provide this educational opportunity and prevention for the
students.

The Christmas Concert was a success and the Browning Middle School
students did an amazing job.  The feedback from the students, parents and
community was positive and we are always proud of our students for their
achievements and ability to showcase their talents.



Browning Middle School Data for December

*Attendance
Staff
Certified Staff: 80%
Classified Staff: 80%
Staff Average: 80%

Students
6th Grade: 136 student 70%
7th Grade: 131 students 65%
8th Grade: 136 students 60%
Student Average: 65%

*Behavior
# of Referrals: 19
# of Suspensions: 13

Tobacco: 13
Assault: 1
Fight: 1
Threat/Intimidation: 0
Truancy: 4
Insubordination: 0
Phys. Aggression: 0

# of Minors:  10

*Home Visits
Total: 4

*Food Boxes
Total: 4


